
  
 

 
From: Michaelips@aol.com [mailto:Michaelips@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2007 3:30 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Disclosure Fees 

I tried this year to get a disclosure from several companies holding parts of my 401K and 
retirement investments with very little luck.  They don't have to tell me, they don't want me to 
know, and they know that most folk will not go over the barriers they've created that information. 
  
Why would our government support that? 
Perhaps it's time to get out of their beds. 
  
Mike Lipsitz     Cell  917.362.4871    Efax 425.920.4641 
 
April 23 to 29 -- Rochester:  Auditorium Center, 875 E. Main St.,  Rochester NY  14605 
April 30 to May 6 -- Buffalo:  Shea's PAC, 646 Main St., Buffalo NY  14202 
May 7 to 13 -- Louisville:  Kentucky Center for the Arts, 501 W. Main St., Louisville KY  40202 
May 14 to 27 -- Houston:  Hobby Center, 800 Bagby St., Houston  TX 


